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TUESDAY, DECEMBER 30, 1986 CONTINUED 

Recognizing that much has already been and is being done by the County Clerk's 

office and other elected officials concerned, it was the consensus of all present 

that action should be taken to bring all depository accounts under the umbrella 
of County expenditures policies and procedures. 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:17 a.m. 

John Selph, Chgfrman 

ATTEST: 
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Joan Hastings, County Clerk 


